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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

January 29, 2016 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:30AM by Chairman Harris.  Present were Selectmen Mrs. 
Paight and Ms. Pitt, and Administrative Assistant Ms. Booth.    
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ITEMS 

 
Mrs. Paight moved and Ms. Pitt seconded the motion to accept the two sewer abatements that 
were submitted to the Selectboard.  Vote to approve was unanimous.  Abatements were 
signed.  
  
Mrs. Paight moved and Ms. Pitt seconded the motion to accept the CNP accessing contract 
submitted to the Selectboard.  Vote to approve was unanimous.  The contract was signed.  
 
The Selectboard reviewed an Intent To Cut.  It was determined a clarification on the signature 
would be needed.  Correspondance to the person who submitted the Notice of Intent to Cut will 
be sent, requesting needed information. 
 
The Selectmen reviewed correspondence from the Board to Ms. Dennis regarding her email 
submitted to the Selectboard.  
 
The Selectmen discussed the water and sewer 2016 proposed budgets.   
 
Discussion of warrant articles to be included in the 2016 proposed budgets took place.   
 
Discussion of parking on Canada Street took place.  Parking on both sides of the street near 
the Summit Recreation business has been occurring making it impossible for a truck to get 
through.  This road is a designated truck route.  Chief Lyons joined the meeting at 10:40AM and 
the discussion of the parking on Canada St.  In the case of an emergency, if emergency 
vehicles needed to access that area while cars were parked on both sides, they would be 
unable to do so.  The Selectboard will reach out to the owners of Summit Recreation and let 
them know of the situation.  Chief Lyons left at 11:05AM.   
 
Discussion on donations or requests made by non-profit charities included in the budget took 
place.  All requests will not be placed in warrant articles.   
 
Ms. Pitt excused herself from the meeting at 10:30AM.   
 
The Selectmen continued discussion on the 2016 proposed budgets.   
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Mrs. Paight moved and Chairman Harris seconded to adjourn the meeting. Vote was 
unanimous.  Meeting adjourned at 12:15PM.   

 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Sharon Booth 
       Administrative Assistant 
 


